

September 1, 2015



Dear Mr. and Mrs.

Thank you for your gift of pet care packages and \$2,200 recently made to the Urban Resource Institute to support the URIPALS program. We are truly honored and grateful for your efforts to increase awareness around domestic violence and support our organization.

Thanks to your donation, we are able to provide life-saving services to victims of domestic violence, people with developmental disabilities, and individuals challenged by addiction. Donations are vital to us as we continue to reduce barriers for New York City's most vulnerable communities and create innovative programs like the recently launched URIPALS program, allowing victims of domestic violence to co-shelter with their beloved pets – so that no family member is left behind. This is the first program in the city to do this and one of the few in the nation!

To learn more about the Urban Resource Institute, please visit our website to read about the latest news, inspiring stories about our staff, volunteers and clients: www.urinyc.org. While on the homepage, you can also register to receive our quarterly e-newsletter and access our Facebook and Twitter sites – so please "Like" and "Follow" us!

We truly appreciate your commitment and dedication to our mission.

Sincerely,

Nathaniel M. Fields President and CEO

TAX INFORMATION:

Tax Deductible Donation: \$2,200.00

Tax ID: 11-2561648